
 

 

 

 

 

02 March 2023 
 

 

Dear resident,  
 

Re: Jarvis Contracting - Contractor on John Barker Place in administration 

I am writing to let you know that our development partner Jarvis Contracting, who have been 
working on the new buildings as part of our redevelopment at John Barker Place, has sadly gone into 
administration. 

You will be aware that Jarvis completed Kingfisher House, the first phase building in the 
redevelopment of John Barker Place last July. They had also started work on the new homes to be 
completed during phase 2 of the redevelopment and are no longer on-site.  

Committed to progress of redevelopment  

We want to assure you that we remain committed to the continued regeneration at John Barker 
Place and have begun discussions with other partners who will be able to complete the development 
work for us. It is our aim that development work will start during the next few months. Until then, 
24-hour security will remain in place on-site.  

We will keep you updated as our plans progress. Please do get in contact with us if you have any 
questions. You can email us at johnbarkerplace@settlegroup.org.uk and one of our team will get 
back to you or call us on 0330 343 0016 to speak to the regeneration team.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Fiona Coulson  

Executive Director of Development 
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